ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD

MINUTES

SEPTEMBER 9, 1982

Present: James Dennison, Chairman, Bruce Kierstead, John Jones, Bob Watterson, Rod Zwirner, and Kathi Wasserloos. Secretary

Rita J. Curtis, Reed Carr Road and Brackett Road

Mr.& Mrs. P. Leonard and Mrs. Curtis explained their plans for an annexation. Mrs. Curtis' property in question is on the west side of Reed Carr Road. (She owns an additional 6.3 acres on the east side.) Lot 1 is 29.3 acres and Lot 2 is 7.2 acres. Lot 2 is to be annexed to P & M Leonard. The parties involved will return with return with a mylar and three copies at an upcoming Planning Board meeting.

William C., Sr., and Frances R. Abbott, Miltimore Road

The Board informally reviewed the Abbott property. Lot 1, 1.8 acres; Lot 2, 92.4 acres. Lot 1 is to be annexed to James M. and Janet P. Shea. Additional measurements will need to be listed and Mr. Shea's lot will need to be shown.

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved as written

J. David Loucks and Amedeo Baschiera, White Birch Point Road

Mr. Watterson informed the Board of some pending action on this piece of property. Four lots would be combined into "Lot 4" to consist of 33,789 sq. ft. Lot 4 would then be annexed to a 10, 890 sq. ft. Loucks and Baschiera lot. The abutters are Ruth M. Lurie and Herbert L. & Roberta S. Lapham.

The next meeting of the Planning Board will be held of Thursday. September 23, 1982, at 7:30 p.m.

Katherine Wasserloos

Lateure Wasselber

Secretary